
Weekly Bulletin June 28, Thirteenth Sunday in Ordinary Time 

    

  

  

Saint Mary of the Annunciation Catholic Church 
Mass Times:  

Saturday 5:00 PM  

Sunday 8:30 AM  

(Quirina Faison & family req. by the Quirina Faison)  

Sunday 11:00 AM 
  

 
 

  

  
 

  

 

  

    

  

  

The Website & Calendar are being kept up to date with the latest schedule and 
information. Please check it for all news, updates, details on the Mass and Live 
Streaming information. 
 

  

  
 

  

 

  

    

  

  

Saint Mary Online Sundays 8:30am! 
Live Streaming of the Mass is being offered via the St. Mary Public Facebook page. 
Have you visited? Please note that you don't need a Facebook account to 
participate. 

This week look for the following: 

• Daily: Readings & Homily  
o Fr. Muddu - sent via St. Mary Flocknote and on Facebook 

 

  

  
 

  

 

  

http://email-mg.flocknote.com/c/eJxdjbsOgzAMAL-GjJFt8loyQBH_4QZcUIEgGgn175u50k13w03RY0veqDUSEIAjh8GgCRp1h3Zsu37sAejRD0NjQLac3kcus055V0t0HpkD2WeYiFhmMQKUnJfJi2VGtcWllLNpu4bGyn3f-sPrUXa-vinpfL2qVVfMImua6-Gv_gC90jAh
http://email-mg.flocknote.com/c/eJwVjcsOgyAQAL9GjgQWFDlw0Br_Y9lCNT62UVLTv69N5jSHmWdw2oCzYg6gQKkGGt1abVupZafr0XT92CsFj34YKqvyyrTsXJIk3sQUMnpyXrfO-wg-1kCI1sWk22TrZIxYw1TK-6xMV8F4c12XzEgpMi__xq3OjQt-UByBc54p3ZsT571seHyJJB-vH5SrMag


    

  

  

There is room for you at Mass! 
Even with the social distancing requirements, there is a place you to attend Mass. It 
has been great to see families at Mass again.  Children under 10 are not required to 
wear a mask.  If you don't feel comfortable coming to the weekend Masses, we 
encourage you to come to the weekday Masses: Tuesday 10:00 am, Wednesday 
9:30 am and Thursday 9:30 am.   

John 6: 51  "I am the living bread that came down out of heaven; if anyone eats of 
this bread, he will live forever; and the bread also which I will give for the life of the 

world is My flesh.” 
 

  

  
 

  

 

  

    

  

  

Daily Readings 

06/29/20 Acts 12: 1-11, Psalms 34: 2-3, 4-5, 6-7, 8-9, Second Timothy 4: 6-8, 17-18,    
Matthew 16: 13-19 06/30/20 Amos 3: 1-8; 4: 11-12,Psalms 5: 4b-6a, 6b-7, 8, 
Matthew 8: 23-27  
07/01/20  Amos 5: 14-15, 21-24, Psalms 50: 7, 8-9, 10-11, 12-13, 16bc-17,Matthew 8: 
28-34 
07/02/20 Amos 7: 10-17, Psalms 19: 8, 9, 10, Matthew 9: 1-8  
07/03/20 Ephesians 2: 19-22, Psalms 117: 1bc, 2, John 20: 24-29  
07/04/20 Amos 9: 11-15, Psalms 85: 9ab and 10, 11-12, 13-14, Matthew 9: 14-17 
07/05/20 Zechariah 9: 9-10, Psalms 145: 1-2, 8- 9, 10-11, 13-14, Romans 8: 9, 11-13, 
Matthew 11: 25-30 
 

  

  
 

  

 

  

    

  

  

CHURCH YARD CLEANUP! 

St. Mary's will conduct a mini clean up day to trim some trees and bushes and pick 
up debris around the property on Saturday,  7/11, beginning at 8:00 a.m.  

Social distancing requirements will be observed.   

A RSVP Flocknote will be sent out next week with a link to signup if you would like to 
come and help.   

Please contact Anne Bradshaw (ambonner@hotmail.com) if you'd like more 
information.  
 

  

  
 

  

 

  

    
  

     
    

mailto:ambonner@hotmail.com


Church Financials' & Giving 
Thank you all for your continued support of the Parish. We will continue to show the 
weekly donations in comparison to the same week of 2019.  This gives us a good 
idea of how our donations have been effected by the Covid-19 situation.  For the 
week June 14th-June 20th, we are down 2% from the same week last year.    

Have questions? Email Sue Brim at sbrim@saintmarycc.org  To give on line go to 
the  St Mary Online Giving... 

God Bless you all! 
  

 
 

  
  

      
Prayers of the Faithful 

That we use our gifts in the way that God intended for us. 
 

  

 

  

 

  

    

  

  

STEWARDSHIP REFLECTIONS 

“…whoever does not take up his cross and follow after me is not worthy of 
me.”Matthew 1o:38 

Pope Benedict XVI said “The world offers you comfort.  But you were not made for 
comfort, you were made for greatness”.  “Comfort” puts me first.  “Picking up your 
cross and following Jesus” puts God and others first.   Why settle for comfort when 
you can achieve greatness! Pick up your cross, ask Jesus for guidance on using 
your gifts and live the life God intended for you!    
 

  

  
 

  

 

  

          

mailto:%20office@saintmarycc.org
http://email-mg.flocknote.com/c/eJwVjUEOgyAQAF8jR7K7InLhoDX-gy6gpBYaJZr-vjaZ2yQz3vbYUq9EsgQEoEmjUaiMRDlgN7fDOI8A9BinqVEQt8KvXGqQXN5itZGYe40QWqeDCR0wP9Gz0Z7QG0dis2utn6Nph4bmm-u6ZDnOkreUw5LOlJd_6jZaG7HbEmPicJ8Ol3J9u_3LLMu-_ABVmjLq


  
 
  

The Food Pantry is asking for donations of soup 
and pancake syrup.  Please leave them in the red 
food pantry bin in the Narthex.  The Food Pantry 
has remained open every Tuesday and Thursdays 
from 6:00 pm to 7:30 pm by utilizing drive through 
food pick up process that follows all Covid-19 safety 
guidelines.   

 

  

  
  

    
  

Prayers for the Sick 
Please feel free to reply to this Flocknote to add or remove anyone from this list. 

Eli Ames, Bob Arnold, Mike Arnold, Larry Azzopardi, Estelle Bareford, Donald 
Barker, Kevin Bera, The Biddulph Family, Annemarie Bockman, Maria Bridge, 
Daniel Clarke, Cindy Cook, Brandon Dineff, Levie Edmond, Deacon Dave Geary, 
Verde Halley, Celeste Henkel, Jean Johnson, Michael Johnson, Deborah Landsnes, 
Jennifer Leaming-Lyons, Cindy Lent, Dawn Long, Esther Luiggi, The Matekenya 
Family, Ed Miskin, Patrick Moore, Sam O'Shea, Donald Paradis, Marianna Porter, 
Mary Ann Pressman, Barbara Purks, Duane Riden, Wayne Scott, William Simulcik, 
Hadley Spacht, Faye Spartz, Mary Stella Summers, Scott Trice, Joan Williams 

As always, prayer is an important way Catholics can respond to any crisis as we 
express our dependence on God. We continue to stand in solidarity with all those 
affected by the disease as well as those health care professionals who care for 
them. We ask parishioners to keep these people in mind in your daily prayers. 

God Bless! 
 

  

  
 

  

 

  

    

  

  

Sign up for the FORMED platform and join our Parish Community for fantastic faith-
based movies, books and more! A great way to share the faith with your families at 

home. 
 

  

 

  

 

  

    

  

  

 

  

If you know of someone 
in the Parish that hasn't 
subscribed to Flocknote 
let them know they can 
sign up via our Website! 

 

  

  
 

  

 

  

 

http://email-mg.flocknote.com/c/eJxdjUEOgyAQAF8jR7ILCHrgoDX-Y8Wlmqo0lMT09-XcZE6TSWb1DrVyRuxegQKwymJn0HQS5YDtrIdxHgHUY5ymxkA8UnhdqbAM6RSbb8lEIMfsOt0jIRHyYrGPi-a-DSwOv5XybvTQqLly37f80H6Vk_I3BJnys9qY8smryD7FuAeun7_mB_GaMqA
http://email-mg.flocknote.com/c/eJxdjTsOgzAQBU-Du1i76w9O4QKCuAdacLACdkQcIW4f15FeNRrNm32LilotoicgAEsWnUbtJMoOzai6fuwB6NEPQ6MhbJlfKZdFct7F6p3lybkQZiTL5NCgUlaDc4Cs7saIza-lvBvVNTTWnecpP1NMZZ-Oi1nm41lpTltMy60m92-K5RKHzyFEXurjn_0DihU1Qw
http://email-mg.flocknote.com/c/eJxdjTsOgzAQBU-Du1i76w9O4QKCuAdacLACdkQcIW4f15FeNRrNm32LilotoicgAEsWnUbtJMoOzai6fuwB6NEPQ6MhbJlfKZdFct7F6p3lybkQZiTL5NCgUlaDc4Cs7saIza-lvBvVNTTWnecpP1NMZZ-Oi1nm41lpTltMy60m92-K5RKHzyFEXurjn_0DihU1Qw

